
Golam Mayeenuddin Midhya                   THE UNIVERSITY OF BURDWAN 

        Director , DDE  , B.U                                                                                                         Directorate of Distance Education 
            Vidyasagar Bhavan  
                                             Golapbag, Burdwan-713104                 

                                                                                      West Bengal, India 
 

 

 

 

 

In response to the Public Notice F. No.7-1 /2019 (DEB-I) dt 1st November, 2019  inviting application 

from all eligible Higher Educational Institutions (HEIs) for recognition of Open and Distance Learning 

(ODL) Programmes from 2020-21, academic session beginning July, 2020 and onwards, we have 

applied for our existing programmes only - M.A IN BENGALI, M.A IN ENGLISH, M.A IN SANSKRIT, M.A IN 

PHILOSOPHY, M.A IN HISTORY, M.A IN POL-SCIENCE, M.Sc/M.A IN MATHEMATICS M.SC IN COMPUTER 

SCIENCE, M.COM, M.B.A and B.Ed (ODL).No new programme has been launched and we have not applied 

this time for new programmes for the next two years. However we are planning for sending proposal 

for introduction of new programme next time. 

 


